
To Whom it May Concern,  

 

Oregon's debt of $13 Billion, $4.3 Billion in growing PERS deficit, underfunding of schools, Kate Brown's 

failure to maintain oversight over DHS and provide quality care for children, and the rising cost of 

Oregon's medicaid system leave me underwhelmed with the government or governor's ability to 

properly fund and provide quality insurance for Oregon's citizens.  

 

OHA's position of authority in the matter is highly unacceptable as a concentrated monopoly on pharma 

funded decision-making that is not in the best interest of individualized care. Litigation with FamilyCare 

Health has also shown that it isn't even in the best interest of providers who aren't adequately paid for 

services with OHA's scaling. https://www.familycareinc.org/about/press-releases/familycare-health-

files-lawsuit-against-oregon-health-authority/ 

 

I OPPOSE SB770. Healthcare access for all Oregonians is a brilliant cause but this level of required 

submission by our citizens to an entity that is not neutral, but is funded and promoted by lobby 

financiers is NOT the way to accomplish this mission. The fees and mandates would be a crushing blow 

to Oregon's working poor.  

 

Sincerely,  

Charlotte Lee 
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